April 23, 2012

Dear FLAGDU members, past members and supporters, 

You are invited to attend the annual meeting and seminar of the Florida Association of Guide Dog Users, held as part of the National Federation of the Blind of Florida's state convention. The convention will take place over the Memorial Day weekend, May 25-28, from Friday evening till noon on Monday. It will be held at theEmbassy Suites Boca Raton, 661 NW 53rd St., in Boca Raton. The FLAGDU meeting and seminar will take place on Saturday, May 26,from 3:00 till 5:00 PM. The meeting room will be announced as convention time approaches, via the FLAGDU list and the convention agenda. After last year's popular and informative program on in-flight safety, we contacted the T.S.A., requesting a speaker for this year's seminar. I’m pleased to announce that a regional representative from their Disability and Multicultural Division has agreed to give a program on the topic of pre-flight security screening of Blind people, with emphasis on those using guide dogs. 

Enclosed with this letter is a FLAGDU preregistration form and a postage paid envelope, which is addressed to the FLAGDU PRESIDENT. On the outside of that envelope are the words "flagdu dues" written in Braille. The form already contains your name and address. So there's no need to write anything on it, unless your contact information has changed. Dues for FLAGDU are still $5. As many of you know, payment of dues to FLAGDU automatically makes you a member of  the National Association of Guide Dog Users (NAGDU.) It is important that you return the form along with your dues in the envelope provided.

As an incentive for you to register prior to the convention, we will be drawing for a cash door prize during the FLAGDU meeting. Only those who have pre registered will be eligible! The preregistration form which you return with your dues will serve as your ticket. So the form which is drawn will be the winner!

The deadline for us to receive your form and dues is Monday, May 21--no 

exceptions, please! Keep in mind that this is FLAGDU preregistration only, which is totally separate from your NFBF convention registration. 

We look forward to seeing you at the convention, and especially at our FLAGDU meeting. More information will be coming your way via the FLAGDU and NFBF lists. Or feel free to contact me at

sherrilll.obrien@verizon.net.

Sincerely,

Sherrill O'Brien, President

Florida Association of Guide Dog Users

National Federation of the Blind of Florida

